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We are looking forward to the 2018-19 school year. We ask that you carefully go through all of the 
information and forms on the web site. Please make sure we have accurate information on the registration 
form - current phone numbers and email addresses are important as they are the main mode of 
communication we use.   

ONLINE REGISTRATION. We encourage you to take advantage of online registration by August 7. Class 
schedules and locker assignments will be released to you through Aspire on or before August 3 once the 
online registration is completed and all fees and verification of all required immunizations (if not already 
on file) are received. (Immunization requirement information is provided on the web site.) If you miss the 
ONLINE REGISTRATION DEADLINE, registration must be done in person on August 8. You have the 
choice to pay online or send payment directly to the school at Riverview Junior High School, 751 Tripp 
Lane, Murray UT 84123. 

 Anyone applying for a fee waiver must mail or drop off the fee waiver application along with a 
copy of the Horizon Card, or COPIES of two current paycheck stubs (dated within the last two 
months) or a 2017 tax return to verify income (all copies will be shredded after verification).  

 Fill out a free and reduced lunch form if appropriate. 
 Call the Counseling Office (801-264-7481) for internet access to view student grades and lunch 

account balances. 

Registration for returning students (those who last year attended a Murray District School but did 
not mail in their registration) is on Wednesday, August 8th and hours are 7th grade 8:00-9:30 am, 
8th grade 9:30-11:00 am, 9th grade 11:00-12:30 pm. 

Registration for students who are new to Murray School District (those who did not attend a school in the 
district last year) is on Thursday, August 9th. The registration hours are the same as on August 8th. 

 

RIVERVIEW BACK TO SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE 
 WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 15th - 5:00 - 6:30 pm 

 
5:00-5:15 pm Informational Meeting in the Auditorium. 

5:15-6:30 pm Explore the School. The building will be open for students and parents to find classrooms and practice 
opening lockers. This is a great time to meet teachers who will be available in their classrooms, fill out a bus 
application if needed, put money in student’s lunch account, and set up an Aspire log-in account if this has not already 
been done. Access to Aspire allows you to check grades, attendance and lunch account balances. The student body and 
class officers will be on hand to assist students and parents as needed. 

The first day of school for 7th grade students is Friday, August 17th. Please arrive early so you can practice opening your 
locker and find your first period classroom. Doors open at 7:25 am. Student body officers will be on hand to help you. 
School begins at 7:50 am. All 7th grade students will meet in the auditorium first on this day and then go to all seven 
classes.   

The first day of school for 8th and 9th grade students is Monday, August 20th. (7th graders do not come on this day but 
come back on Tuesday.) 


